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Orienteering in Airedale and Wharfedale




	Invite you to Level C Cross Country Orienteering Races at

The Chevin, near Otley


	Sat 12 Feb 2011
Sun 13 Feb 2011
	Night – Final race of YHOA Night League
2010/11
Day – White to Brown courses


	Location
	Chevin Forest Park (including Danefield), located just south of Otley.

Signed from junction of A658 (Harrogate Rd) & East Chevin Rd at SE 229432. Also signed from junction of Leeds Rd & East Chevin Rd in Otley at SE 204452.

	Terrain
	Woodland and heathland on a steeply sloping escarpment with amazing views over the Wharfe valley. Dense network of paths, but also many intricate features including rock outcrops.

	Parking
	· Night – Surprise View Car Park, off York Gate Road at SE204442, near The Royalty pub. (Nearest postcode = LS21 3DG)
· Day – TBC – check final details nearer the time on www.aire.org.uk

	Courses
	· Night – Short Easy, Medium Hard, Long Hard

· Day – full range from White to Brown, plus string course

	Registration
	Entries on the day only.
· Night – 17.30 to 18.30
· Day – 10.00 to 12.00

	Starts
	· Night – 18.00 to 19.00
· Day – 10.30 to 12.30

	Prices
	For each event:

· Senior = £7 (BOF members deduct £2); Novice Senior on junior course = £2

· Junior / Student = £2 
· SI card hire = 50p

	Newcomers
	Always welcome at Airienteers events. Bring a compass and ask at registration for assistance.

	Prizegiving
	Trophy presentation for YHOA Night League will take place directly after the night event at The Royalty pub!

	Final Details
	On Airienteers website www.aire.org.uk in due course, including further info about YHOA Night League

	Officials
	Planners         Tim & Rob Patterson
Controller       Nick Jones
Organisers     David Bowman (David.Bowman@ipfin.co.uk)

Tel: 0113 225 1649, before 9pm

	Dogs
	As The Chevin is a public park you are welcome to bring your dogs, but please keep them on a lead in the car parks.

	Safety
	Orienteering is an adventure sport – competitors are responsible for their own safety, and take part at their own risk.
Airienteers takes a sensible approach to using photography to promote orienteering in a positive way.  The organisers reserve the right to take photographs of competitors during the event, but will avoid potentially compromising situations.  Persons appearing in photographs will not be identified, unless specific permission has been obtained.  A full copy of Airienteers’ policy on photography at events is available at www.aire.org.uk.
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